
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Autumn Term 2020. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors reviewed the policy of formal visits in this term. 
 

 
As physical visits were not possible, it was deemed that virtual 
visits via Teams, including meetings with school leaders and 
other stakeholders. 

 
Governors were given clarification in how the school would plan 
and operate during a second wave of COVID-19 and had the 
opportunity to ‘check and challenge’ the school’s plans.  
 

 
Governors clear about (and in agreement that) that school was 
appropriately managing the risks associated with COVID-19. 
 

 
Governors discussed how children were to be assessed without 
any summative school data from the summer term,  
 

 
Governors understand that teachers will carry out a range of 
formal and ongoing assessments to check starting points, 
regression, identify next steps and evaluate impact on progress. 
 

 
The lockdown of the school meant school lost some valuable 
education psychology time for the children. 
 

 
Governors were seeking to get this recovered without an 
additional cost to the school. 

 

                           


